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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

22nd March 2018   

Dear Bayview Families, 
 

FUNDRAISING AT BAYVIEW 
At Bayview School we run two types of fundraising. 
The first is overseen by our Friends of Bayview 
School fundraising group. These fundraisers 
include our annual raffle, mufti days, school 
productions, quiz nights etc. The other type of 
fundraising is driven by the students. To gain a 
silver or gold I CARE award the older students are 
encouraged to look beyond themselves and to do 
things that make our community and world a better 
place. Our group that organised the Heart Kids 
fundraiser are an example of this. Any fundraisers 
of this type must have a plan and must be presented 
to Shelley Matuku or myself to get permission to run 
it. At Bayview any fundraisers must benefit children, 
so when we raise funds for Daffodil day we send it 
to assist with Child cancer research. Shelley and I 
try very hard to schedule these events so that they 
do not clash. The expectation with these child 
driven fundraisers is that the children do the 
planning and organisation and not our parents. This 
is not saying that the kids might not need our help 
but it is much more valuable for the kids if we guide 
from the side as they learn a lot more. 

FEEDBACK MEETINGS 
We only have three weeks left of this term, can you 
believe it! Within the next few weeks our teachers 
will be making contact with you to arrange learning 
feedback meetings. Some of these will be child led 
and others will involve the teacher and your child 
sharing progress and achievement information. We 
hope you will be able to join us at a time suitable for 
these chats. We would very much appreciate it if 
you could update any contact details that may have 
changed. You can do this by phoning Shannon in 
the office Ph 09 4442222. 

SPORTS UNIFORM 
Last week we sent home a special letter 
explaining that we are moving to a new system 
for sports uniforms. This is for the uniforms that 
our extra curricula teams use when they play a 
sport for the school, i.e. hockey, basketball, 
netball, etc. 
We will no longer supply uniforms for these 
teams, instead parents will need to purchase 
the uniform specifically for their child. This 
uniform will be used for each of the sports so if 
your child plays 4 different sports they only 
need the one uniform and it belongs to them!  
The only exception to this is that basketball 
requires a singlet. 
T-shirts, singlets and shorts are available for 
sizing in the school office. Orders must be 
made by 12th April so the uniforms can be 
ordered and have Bayview screen printed on 
the back. 
Orders can be made on ezlunch or at the 
school office. 

 
ANXIOUS CHILDREN 
Over the last few years we have noticed an 
increase in the number of students exhibiting 
anxiety starting school. Most parents are great at 
working with the school to follow a plan to help 
with these anxieties especially the children 
anxious about mum leaving at school drop off. 
These plans are designed in consultation with a 
psychologists. Sometimes it can take a bit of 
time to work through these anxieties but a team 
effort normally sees success. Recently we have 
offered a meeting with a group of psychologists 
who run the ‘Cool Kids’ programme which is 
specially designed to assist these children. We 
had a few parents attend this meeting and were 
very impressed with this and they and their 
children will be working within this programme to 
help their kids. If you are still interested in this 
you can still contact Elaine West in one of the 
following ways: 
M: 0221221884 
E: elaine@capablekids.co.nz 
W: www.capablekids.co.nz 
Elaine would be very happy to talk with anyone 
interested in this programme so please feel free 
to contact her. 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Our head people this year are: 
Travis Atkinson and Jamie Mower 
Our deputy head people are: 
Campbell Anderson and Aroha Thompson 
Our student counsellors are: 
Olivia Aranga 
Noah Smith 
Oliver Sykes 
Calanha Te Tue Tapp 
Max McLuckie 
Caitlin Hamilton 
These students are leaders in our school and will 
represent the voice of our children at events and 
within the school. 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Please note that the Ministry of Education has 
authority over which days are deemed school 
holidays. This year Easter holidays include: 
Good Friday – 30/3 
Easter Monday – 2/4 
Easter Tuesday – 3/4 
School resumes on Wednesday 4/4 at 9am. 
Please remember school finishes at 2pm 

on Friday 13th April for the end of term 1. 

Nga mihi nui 

Di 
 

 

MARKET DAY 
Due to large numbers of students 
wanting to sell products they have 
been making we were considering 
having an in-school market day. 
Thankfully Ann-Maree Heckler has 
organised a Kids Market to take 
place at the Bayview Community 
Centre on Saturday 21st April, 
which happens to be in the school 
holidays. If your child is interested 
in this you can support them to 
register by following this link: 
www.jotform.com/Aheckler/b
ayviewkidsmarket-april2018 

We hope lots of kids get involved 
in this and are grateful to Ann-
Maree for organising this event for 
the kids. 

BEING AN UPSTANDER 
We have been talking lots about 
being an upstander at school 
instead of a bystander. We want our 
kids to know they are the somebody 
who can make change. They are 
the somebody who can make 
something better! You can be the 
somebody too! 

 

Dates for diaries 
Sports information 
evening for parents 

22/3 
6.30pm 

Paid union meeting  23/3 

Hat Day 29/3 

Good Friday holiday 30/3 

Easter Monday holiday 2/4 

Easter Tuesday holiday  3/4 

Parent feedback 
meetings 

4/4-13/4 

BOT mtg 6pm 5/4 

C3 party @ Bayview 
11am-1pm 

7/4 

Term 1 finishes 2pm 13/4 

Term 2 begins 30/4 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Brilee Young, Blake Young, 
James Wilson 

 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

Habitat 
Photographs 

 

This year our Habitat photos will 
now be taken in Term 4, on the 

24th October 2018.  

Sports Information 
Evening 

 

Are you a Superhero? 
 

Do you have hidden talents 
that you’d like to share with 

us? 
 

Would you like to be upskilled 
in an area that you are 

passionate about? 
 

If so…..come to our sports 
information evening, 

Thursday 22nd March @ 
6.30pm in H5 (Tonight) 

 
 

Sports Uniforms 
 
 

These are now available to 
order on ezlunch and at the 

school office 
 

Sizes are available to try on in 
the office 

 

Tee sizes 4-14: $11 
Shorts sizes 4-14: $16 

Singlets sizes 4-14: $14  
 

Adult sizes 
Tee small: $14 

Shorts small: $16 
Singlets small: $16                                             

       

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
23rd March         Harakeke 
30th March         Good Friday 
6th April              Pikorua 
13th April            Kauanuanu 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats  4,5,13,15 
Kauanuanu Habitats  16,12,2,14 
Harakeke Habitats  6,8,9,1  

Essentrics with Iris 
 

A safe gentle full-body workout for all 
levels and ages that will simultaneously 
combine strengthening and stretching, 

increasing flexibility and improving 
posture as well as rebalancing the 

muscles, increasing a range of motion 
of the joints, relieving joint pain. 

Classes are every Monday 6-7pm at 
the Bayview Community Centre. Bring 

a yoga mat, small towel and a drink 
bottle. 

Cost $5 for more details contact Iris at 
essentricsiris@gmail.com 

Sports 

  

Register your kids for 2018 online 
below: https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?formID=66382 

 

Basketball 
Bayview Swish – Won their first ever game 9-2 against CBS Warriors 

 
 
 
 
 

https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?formID=66382


 


